
 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thursday 11th May 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
LATENESS INTO SCHOOL 

 

As a school we are generally around the national average for attendance, but I would ask 

that we please continue to remain diligent and bring the children to school on time every 

day so that they can continue to maximise their learning.   

 

I would also ask that children are in school promptly at 8.55am every day so that they can be 

registered and the day can begin. Arriving after this time will result in your child being 

marked late for school and you will be expected to sign the late book in the entrance hall.  

 
Thank you for your continued support with this. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Ian Rockey 
Headteacher 
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Tel: 01225 862408 
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